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Warmingham CE Primary School 
School Lane, Warmingham 

Cheshire. CW11 3QN 
Tel: 01270 526260 

 
Executive Head: Nic Badger  

Principal: Kate Appleby  

School Diary for the  
Week Beginning: 

2nd June 2025 
 

Monday 
INSET Day – School 

Closed 
 

Tuesday 
Squirrels and Badgers PE 

Y4-Y6 Swimming 
 
Wednesday 
Outdoor Games Club  

 
Thursday 
Ethos Council 
 
Friday  

PE for all 
Choir 

Y6 Cake Sale – See Poster 
Cricket Club  

 
 

 
  

Roslyn and Amelia 
 

 

‘Let Your Light Shine’ 
Matthew 5:16 

Dear Children, 
We only have one more half term until the end of another exciting 
school year - a time when we say goodbye to our amazing Year 6 friends 
and welcome our new Reception children into our school family.   I want 
you all to know how incredibly proud I am of each of you for everything 
you have achieved, both personally and academically.  You continue to 
let your light shine, and that fills my heart with joy! 
 
Next half term is set to be wonderfully busy.   Some of you will be going 
on an adventure to Chester Zoo, play with the Halle at the Bridgewater 
Hall, and enjoy Town Sports and our big Sports Day.  We’re also really 
excited about our very first CDAT sporting competition, and later, we’ll 
have the Chester Leavers’ service along with our own special leavers’ 
service to celebrate our Year 6 journey. 
 
Your teachers are now starting to write your end-of-year reports, 
capturing all of the hard work and wonderful achievements you have 
shown throughout the year.   I am so proud of everything you’ve 
accomplished, and these reports will be a lovely reminder of how far 
you have come.   We’re already busy planning more trips and residential 
activities for next year - so get ready for even more fun and learning 
adventures! 
 
Have a fantastic half term holiday - fingers crossed that the amazing 
weather stays with us and the heavens don’t open!   Keep shining 
brightly, and enjoy every moment of your break! 
 
Love Mrs Appleby x 
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Year 6’s London Adventure: A Day to Remember! 
 
Last week, as a well-deserved reward for completing their SATs, our Year 6 children embarked on an 
unforgettable trip to London.   For many, it was their very first-time riding on the tube - a thrilling 
introduction to one of the world’s most iconic transport systems. 
 
The day began with an exciting journey across London by underground; wide-eyed children marveled 
at the hustle and bustle of the trains.   Once on the surface, we boarded a boat for a scenic cruise along 
the River Thames.   Departing from Westminster Pier, the children were captivated as the boat glided 
past some of London’s most remarkable landmarks on its way to the Tower of London. 
 
We walked across the famous Tower Bridge, enjoying breathtaking views of the river and the city 
skyline.   At the Tower of London, while having lunch amidst history, they watched the world go by.   It 
was here that they even caught sight of vibrant poppies cascading over the ancient walls and around 
Traitor’s Gate - a moment that truly brought history to life. 
 
Still buzzing with excitement, the adventure continued with a walk to St Paul’s, before we crossed the 
Millennium Bridge (much to the children’s disappointment when it didn’t wobble as they had hoped) 
to see Shakespeare’s Globe and the renowned Golden Hind.   No London trip is complete without 
sampling local treats, and our Year 6’s enjoyed a delicious stop at Borough Market where they 
savoured goat’s milk ice-creams, smoothies, or waffles. 
 
Their day rounded off with another Tube ride - from London Bridge to Euston - before settling in for 
dinner at Pizza Express.  The journey home was just as special: as the train made its way back to 
Crewe, the children began singing some of the songs they had been learning with Mrs Henry.   Their 
cheerful renditions brought rounds of applause from fellow passengers, and even the train conductor 
asked for another performance! 
 
This trip was more than just an outing - it was a journey of discovery.   The children not only saw 
wonders of history and modern London but also gained independence, confidence, and a deeper 
appreciation for the world around them.   Their eyes were opened to the possibilities that lie beyond 
the classroom, making this a day they will remember for a lifetime. 
 

 

http://www.warminghamce.cheshire.sch.uk/
https://www.facebook.com/warminghamceprimary/


www.warminghamce.cheshire.sch.uk                                       https://www.facebook.com/warminghamceprimary/ 

Home Learning Projects 
 
I would like to thank everyone who has helped their children complete their home learning projects - 
and for taking the time to visit our Home Learning Exhibition.   There are many opinions about 
homework: some feel it is a waste of time, while others believe that not enough is provided. Whatever 
your personal view, one thing is undeniable: the radiant pride on your children’s faces as they share 
their work. 
 
It has been an absolute pleasure to see the children eagerly explaining their projects; their excitement 
and sense of achievement are a testament to the positive impact of your support.   Whether you spent 
time guiding them through the details or encouraged independent effort (a gentle reminder that a 
little extra help can go a long way), your involvement has made a tremendous difference. 
 
I would also like to thank extended family members who have supported our students along the way -
especially the families from Badgers Class.   Their creativity shone through in the amazing recycled 
flowers project, which was a standout display of passion for sustainable art. 
 
For those who might not have been able to attend the exhibition in person, photographs of the 
children’s work are available on our Facebook page.   We hope these images bring a smile and a sense 
of pride to all who see them, reinforcing just how special these projects are. 
 
Thank you once again for your dedication and support.   It is your partnership in your children’s 
education that lights the spark for lifelong learning and creativity. 
 

Music Celebration 
 
Thank you so much for attending this morning’s music celebration, where we had the pleasure of 
showcasing the fantastic work our children have been doing with Mrs Henry.   A very special thank 
you goes to Craig who accompanied the children as they sang and for bringing Hedgehogs’ leitmotifs 
to life.  
 
We are excited to announce our next musical event: Warmingham Sings.  During this event, the 
children will have the opportunity to join Phoenix Voices as they sing together to raise money for St 
Leonard's church tower.   If you would like a ticket or more information, please speak to Mrs Marsden.  
See the poster for more details. 

Celebrating Kindness: Niamh’s Amazing Contribution! 

We are delighted to share some wonderful news with you.   Niamh’s mum received an email from the 
Barnardo’s charity shop informing them that Niamh helped them raise just over £94 with the items 
she donated for our ‘Show Kindness Project’ before Christmas.   Niamh’s thoughtfulness is 
inspirational - she has shown that even small acts of kindness can make a big difference in our 
community. 

As many of you know, our children have been working hard to earn their badges as part of our 
school’s journey towards the Social Impact Schools Award: SuperKind.   This award recognises the  
positive impact our children have on the world.   Every act of kindness, including Niamh's amazing 
contribution, brings us one step closer to achieving this prestigious accolade. 

Well done Niamh! 
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Punctuality Matters! 
 

Starting after half term, we kindly remind families that children 
must be in class by 8:45am, ready to begin their learning.   To 

ensure they have enough time to settle in, children should aim to 
arrive by 8:40am. 

 
Arriving on time allows children to take part in early work challenges 
and enjoy valuable moments catching up with friends before lessons 

begin.   Those who arrive late miss out on these opportunities and 
often walk into a classroom where everyone else is already engaged 
in learning.   A timely start helps children feel prepared, confident, 

and ready for the day ahead.   Thank you for your support in 
reinforcing good habits and ensuring a prompt start for all! 

 
 

New Signing In & Out Procedures 
Starting after half term, we will be implementing a new process for 
signing in and out of school. Parents will be required to sign their 
children in if they arrive late and sign them out if they leave early. 

 
This change is designed to ensure clear communication and 

accountability while helping us maintain accurate attendance records. 
We appreciate your cooperation in supporting this updated procedure. 

 

 

 

 
School Dinner Booking Update 

Starting after half term, we kindly ask that all school dinners be 
booked in advance for the following week. To help Chartwells plan 

meals effectively, bookings must be made by midnight on 
Thursday of the previous week. 

 
In the case of an emergency, parents can contact the school office, and 

Mrs. Marsden may be able to add your child to the list.    
 

 
Warmingham Wombles – Booking Sessions 

 
Starting after half term, we kindly ask that all Wombles sessions are 

booked in advance for the following week.   To help us plan meals and 
activities, bookings must be made by midnight on Thursday of the 

previous week. 
 

In the case of an emergency, parents can contact the school office, and 
Mrs. Marsden may be able to add your child to the list.     

 
 

 

INSET Reminder! 
 

School will be closed on Monday 2nd June 2025. 
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Summer 2025 
Every Tuesday – Y4 to Y6 swimming 

6th June – Y6 Cake Sale 
9th June – SENs Meetings (School Support & EHCP) 

13th June – Sports Day 
17th June Halle Come and Play – Bridgewater Hall Manchester 

18th June – Town Sports @ MPS 
19th June – Year 4 -6 CDAT Cricket Tournament at Warrington Cricket Club 

24th June – Hedgehogs Class trip to Chester Zoo 
27th June – Reserve Sports Day 

7th July – Move Up Day 
9th July – Y6 Leavers Service at Chester Cathedral 

11th July – End of Year Reports 
16th July – Y6 Prom (Y5 invited) 

17th July – Break the Rules! 
18th July – Leavers Service @ 10am 

 
TERM Dates & INSET Days 

 
New dates or changes to previously advertised dates are shown in bold.  
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